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Report from the Associate Engineer approving the design of the “Welcome to East Concord” gateway
sign and directing staff to return with an appropriating resolution accepting a $1,500 donation from
the East Concord Garden Club (ECGC) and allocating additional sign installation funds. (Action on
this item tabled at the February 10, 2020 Council meeting.)

City of Concord Page 1 of 1 Printed on 4/30/2022

powered by Legistar™


http://www.legistar.com/

